

Minutes special meeting: Jan. 27, 2016

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF CHERRY CREEK WATERWORKS DISTRICT HELD January 27, 2016.

Present:  Jamie McKinnon, Russ Moen, Gary Haggard, Mark Super and Michelle Price.
Mike Sparrow’s Request for Decision regarding CCWW’s Purchasing policy.
Motion - “THAT the CVI’s proposed by the Fire Department be approved. Any maintenance work done at the same time must be invoiced separately.”

Motion: Jamie McKinnon

Seconded: Mark Super






CARRIED

Motion - “THAT the Fire Department ICBC Insurance premiums for 2016 be approved.”

Motion: Jamie McKinnon

Seconded: Russ Moen






CARRIED

The Trustees would like more information regarding the turn out gear proposed.

The Trustees would like more information regarding the transmission coolers proposed.

The Board would like to remind Mike that any regularly occurring utility and/or service invoices should be paid as per budget approvals.

Fire Department services beyond Cherry Creek boundaries.

Motion - ““That the Board of Trustees rescind the motion dated December 9, 2015 to discontinue supporting the highway area beyond Cherry Creek boundaries for the first responder and fire protection.”

Motion: Russ Moen

Seconded: Mark Super






CARRIED

The Fire Department shall continue providing support to the highway area beyond Cherry Creek boundaries for the first responder and fire protection.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.

______________________________

___________________________

Jamie McKinnon, Acting Chair


Michelle Price, Administrator
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